

17th June, 2015

To: All Local Authorities

A Chara,

I write to inform you that the Members of Donegal County Council at their Adjourned May Meeting on the 15th June, 2015 adopted and approved the following:-

"That Donegal County Council supports the Irish Deaf Society's call for Irish Sign Language to be recognised as an Official Language"

Members asked that it be circulated to all Local Authorities and the Taoiseach's Office for consideration.

Yours Sincerely,

QQ

Liam Ward

Meetings Administrator